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5 March 2021, 
 
Ayise Karadag 
Koc University 
Yenimahalle, Ankara, Turkey 

 
Dear Dr. Karadag, 
 
On behalf of the WCET® Executive Board and all our members, we wish to 

congratulate you on receiving the 
2020 JWC WUWHS Contribution to Education in Wound Care Silver Award. 
 
You are so deserving of this recognition. Over the years you have done so 
much for ET nursing in your country and globally. This includes many 
important milestones including establishing the first stoma-therapy unit at 
Gazi University Hospital in Ankara Turkey, initiating a WOC training 
program at Koc University, establishing the Wound, Ostomy and 
Incontinence Nurses Society of Turkey and collaborating with the Turkish 
Ministry of Health to establish education standards for health care 
professionals. 
 
You have generously shared your knowledge and expertise through 
professional publications and presentations. WCET® has also greatly 
benefited from your long-standing volunteer service as the International 
Delegate (ID) from Turkey.  For this we are most grateful. 
 
As a valued WCET® member, please accept our heartiest congratulations 
on this special acknowledgement of all you have contributed and achieved. 
 
We are so proud for and of you. 
 
                                           Sincerely, 
 

                                           
WCET® President 2020-2022                        WCET® President Elect 2020-2022 
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